
​Dear Members,

The EOEA Assisted Living Certification & Compliance Unit has issued a notification
regarding the application process for assisted living certification. Due to the many
applications they receive annually, they have streamlined the process by eliminating paper
submissions, and requiring all applications to be filed electronically. In their
communication, they outlined the steps to be taken as part of the e-file submission
process. You may access the update here, which includes all details of the process, as
well as the instruction to direct any questions to ALRHelp@Mass.gov  

Please contact us if you have any questions, 781-622-5999/ MassALA@mass-ala.org.
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